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Patron Mr.,Allen A Strom
Advisor in Conservation
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To have a saying printed here,
you have to be either famous
or dead.

R.E.M. Douglass
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COMING MEETINGS: August 26th Members' night. Bring your slides—-

N

not too many.
September 30th:Mr W.Breach will speak on Freshwater Fish.

R

October 28thBeverly Fiedler.....Facets of nature.
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NEWZEALAND PARKS. At the May meeting Kevin Brown, Head Ranger with

the Blue Mountains National FPark, showed us some wonderful
slides of New Zealand National Parks, particularly the
Westland Park in the southern Alps. He worked there for
six months on an exchange scheme, and gave us tue benefit
of his interesting experiences.

PLANT POLLINATION:

Mr Armstrong, a botanist from the N.S.w. Herbarium,
spoke at the June meeting on tue pollination of plants,
Of special interest was the remarkable way in which some
orchids mimic certain insects. In one case the scent
of the female of a species of wasp was emitted by the
orchid to attract the male wasp. Numerous examples

were shown of specialised processes developed by
flowering plants to attract certain species of insects,
birds and even animals, Mr Armstrong said verylittle
work had been done in this field in Australia, and
appealed to amateur naturalists to make studies,

URANTUM MINING.

Mr H Fenn, of Friends of the Barth, spoke at the July
meeting, very capably stating the case against the mining
of uranium in Australia, and related nuclear matters.
This is a controversial issue, and it is known that
some dedicated conservationists do not agree with the
position taken by F.U.E. The Australian Conservation
Foundation and other environmental organizations have
published information on nuclear power, and perhaps
members may do well to read these for themselves.

A lively question period followed the talk with some
of the questions reflecting support for the mining

of uranium. However, by majority decision, it was
decided at this meeting that we oppose the mining

of uranium, its enrichment or the dumping of nuclear
wastes in Australia,
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COMING NATURE WALKS:

September 4th Faulconbridge Point. Meet Faulconbridge

statiocn 10 am.
October 2nd Wirraway Ridge, Meet at corner of
Wirraway road and Ingar road $.30 am
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